
Dear SJR Families,
The Home & School Association (HSA) provides informational programs and social activities for our
school community.  It also contributes to the financial well being of the school by conducting
fundraisers. The programs are run by volunteers. We ask that everyone become involved. Please take
a look at some of the events and see how you can help out.  It’s a great way to support the school, get
to know other families, and have fun.  Please go to the volunteer site at
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EA5A728A4FACF8-50372549-20242025#/

The Home and School Association has already been hard at work over the summer mapping out
events for the coming school year so I wanted to share some of that information with you in this
newsletter.  My yearly Wednesday newsletter for all school information will begin next Wednesday.

After meeting this summer, The Home and School finalized their schedule.  I wanted to point out a
few changes from the initial tentative schedule here:

The first Home and School meeting will be on Monday, September 23rd at 7:00p.m. in the school
dining hall.  This was adjusted to accommodate the schedule of our speaker, Sr. Pat McCormack.
Sister Pat is an international spiritual formation and educational speaker and consultant.  I am so
excited to have her speak to our school community.  There is a flyer below.
HSA will be holding The Little Elf Shop, SJR’s Christmas shopping opportunity, on December 17th.
Bingo was rescheduled from January 18th to February 8th.

Research shows that feeling connected to school has many positive social and academic benefits for
students.  At SJR we are so blessed to have a vibrant HSA providing such important - and fun -
opportunities.  Please see the flyers below.  

I’d like to thank our HSA board and all of the volunteers who make so many events possible.  If you
haven’t volunteered yet, please consider doing so today.  I am looking forward to seeing many of you
at the New Family Orientation this evening or the Summer Social tomorrow evening!

Gratefully,
Mrs. Durkin

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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Plan to join us for the first Home and School
meeting of the year.






